CALL TO SERVE!

Pinal County Federal Credit Union wants you
to consider becoming a volunteer.

Pinal County Federal Credit Union (PCFCU) is member-owned. When you're a member, you
are an owner too. Become more involved with your credit union by becoming a volunteer.
After all, you own the place!

As a member-owned, not-for-profit financial cooperative, PCFCU relies on members to
volunteer their time and efforts to help shape the future of our credit union. The PCFCU
Board of Directors is currently seeking innovative, energetic, knowledgeable and
responsible volunteers to serve on our board.

PCFCU Board members:

e Collaborate with management on the direction of the credit union at monthly board
meetings that start with networking dinner.

* Are prepared to deliberate with many voices but govern with one

*  Work with fellow Board members who have the same passion for the credit union

e Understand that governance is a group effort

Channel your time and talent into a meaningful experience by joining our Board of
Directors. You will be giving back to your community and making a difference.

Nominations for the Board will close July 20th.

For more information or to apply, please contact
Alicia Robles 520-381-3100 ext. 1228
or arobles@pinalcountyfcu.com.

My LIFE. My MONEY.
My LOCAL Credit Union.




